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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 9:46 AM


To: Barry Thom


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Maria Rea; Garwin Yip


Subject: Wednesday Director's Call


Barry,


The main thing that I want to discuss in the Adaptive Management. Attached, for your information, is the AM


briefing paper that we shared for the March 8 Director meeting and also a list of key areas of uncertainty that


we have identified for cycling through AM. We have not yet share the uncertainties list outside of NMFS.


I understand that Paul will not be on the call today and has asked Kaylee to run the call. I believe Paul has


directed Kaylee to suggest that we continue to work together to identify areas within the adaptive management


that we have disagreement, which I am not sure is a good use of our time since we have invested many hours in


meetings trying to work this through and our key differences seemed pretty established before this topic was


elevated March 8.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown
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